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Dear Families 
 
Before the holidays I shared our Ofsted outcome and report with you.  I know that for some of you this has caused 
concern.  As such, I would like to invite you to an open forum for parents on Tuesday 19 September from 5.30pm to 
6.30pm.  During the session there will be a short presentation from myself followed by an opportunity to ask 
questions to senior leaders in smaller groups.  We hope that you will find this an informative and helpful opportunity. 
 
Following the meeting I will put out some 'FAQs' on our social media pages and on the website in case you are unable 
to attend. If you are able to attend, I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 19 September. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr A Jacobs 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


